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MEETING IN 
SOUTHBRIDGE, MA 

      Show & Tell Theme:  
Grape & Cable, Whimsies  

& New Finds 

Fenton’s Peacock 

Tail Ruffled Bowl in 

Green (top left) 

 

(left)  Daisy Squares 

Rosebowl by 

Westmoreland in 

lime green 

 

(right) Lavender 

Scarab Shell Hatpin 

  



 

The President’s Newsletter 

        The tree leaves and offers color, shade and beauty until the Fall. And somewhat like the 

tree, the NECGA offers color, shade and beauty until the Fall when we pass on our beautiful 
colorful leaves at an annual convention and then retreat into the lands until another year 
comes forth. So we shall meet again at Southbridge on October 18, 2009 to select leaders to 
step up to take the reins and lead us into the New Year. More plans will be made for the 
membership to review as our Robin lays forth her plans for the 2010 Convention at Fitchburg 
as the newly elected Officers and Directors struggle together to plant the Spring seeds that 
must come to bloom in the Summer and bring forth the Fall extravaganza of colors .  Shall 
Tom Burns return to auction off glass, will another like Bob Grissom venture forth to be our 
banquet speaker, and present glass to share with us in eloquence, and will a seminar speaker 
step up to bring the NECGA members another educational goodie, as did Diane Wetherbee. 
We all must work together to help this come to fruition once again. And once again, good 
times shall be had above the monetary balance as the fruits of the Fall Convention rises 
above all the labors of the Seasons.   
  

        Keep your eye on the Website to know the happenings from month to month. Bring your 
glass for show & tell. Invite a friend to the meeting as new members are always welcome. And 
let us all assist each other in events during the year. See you at the meeting,  
                                                        Moe Myers  
                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                        
 

THANKS again to our banquet speaker, 
  and our seminar speakers, 
 and .  They 

helped make our convention a success! 
For anyone interested in volunteering to be our 

seminar/guest speaker for 2010,  
please contact Kris Dorais at 401-724-4874 or 

email ksd24ddd24@cox.net 

 



 

Notes from the Sun., August 16th.  

Present at the meeting: Moe Myers, Kris & Don Dorais, Louie & Charlotte Carpick, Jack Oliver, Henry & Freda Simonis,  
Gary Sullivan, Steve Lindquist and Robin Brown and Emile Seymour, Paul and Yvette Berube. 

Smoked pulled pork and cold sandwiches with salads was the luncheon at the meeting.  Everything was a big hit! 

Show & Tell took place and the meeting immediately started at 1:15 p.m.   

Robin gave us a treasury report.  Our balance is about $4,200. 

Election ballots will be included in the next bulletin.  Three board of directors terms are coming off the board…Jack Oliver, 
Anna Ketola and Scott Silva.  Nominations will be taken at the convention at some point 

Convention Update:   

- 26 meals to date have been ordered.  
- We need to get a count on the hotel room nights that have been reserved. 
- Advertising was discussed.  Too expensive to run an ad.  Convention flyers were passed out to all present at 

the meeting to be left in various antique shops. 
- Proxy bid was introduced by Moe.  Lengthy discussion took place. This will be tabled for future discussion. 
- We need the current contract for the convention from the hotel ASAP. 
- Convention schedule will be emailed by Kris to the hotel to be handed out upon check in to attendees. 
- Convention overview reminders…hospitality room treats, mini auction items, ballots for room displays, etc. etc. 
- Pizza party Thursday night is still scheduled. 

 
New Business: 

- Robin brought up the 2010 convention.  At what point should we begin discussing a possible new location?  
Moe said at the October meeting.  Robin will bring a contract proposal from her hotel for the club’s review. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m. 
 

Next Meeting:  Sunday, October 18th at noon.                          Theme:  Grape & Cable, Whimsies & New Finds 

Meeting Lunch:  We could not come up with a choice at the meeting…How about Italian?????? Since we don’t have Rom’s 
anymore, maybe we can come up with our own.  Kris will be making a ziti bake.  Please call or email if you need an 
idea….meatballs, lasagna, antipasto, tossed salad, garlic bread, dessert too???????? 

 
New England Carnival Glass Association Membership Application 

 
Dues: $ 18.00 per year per household within the U.S.           
$ 21.00 per year per household outside the U.S. 

  (Membership renewal is due on your anniversary date) 
 
Name______________________________________ 
Address____________________________________ 
City____________________State________ Zip Code__________ 
Telephone # _____-_____________  Email address: ______________________ 
 
Send application form and dues (U.S. funds) to: 
Robin Brown    Membership includes, bi-monthly meetings, bulletins  
57 Kimball Road   and all functions and outings. If you would like the bulletin 
Fitchburg, MA 01420                             emailed to you (vs. mail), please let us know on this form. 

Make checks payable to N.E.C.G.A. 
Email _____     Mail _____    

  
 

 

 
 



SHOW & TELL… APPLES, U.S. GLASS  

& WESTMORELAND 
        

                                                                                              

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Westmoreland’s Hobstar & Fruit ruffled 

sauces in Blue Opal, Blue Opaque base, 

Marigold on Milkglass and Peach Opal 

  

Feathered Serpent in Amethyst by Fenton 

Above: Fruits & 

Flowers Bon Bon 

in Blue (no fruit in 

the middle) 
 

Estate Sugar & 

Creamer by 

Westmoreland 

with advertising 
 

Westmoreland’s 

Carolina Dogwood 

in Blue Opal 

Top Row: Dugan’s 

Apple Blossom & 

Twig 3&1 edge in 

PO 
 

Northwood’s 3 

Fruits Plate in 

Blue 
 

Northwoods’ G&C 

Hatpin Holder w/ 

hatpin! 

SHOW & TELL…APPLES, U.S. GLASS & 
WESTMORELAND 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Don and Kris Dorais…they ARE 

smiling for the camera…and they are 

married! 

They are NOT smiling for the camera…Carl 

Burns and Bob Hurst…they are friends! 

SCENES FROM THE 2009 NECGA CONVENTION 

Bob Grissom, Tom and Gary … 

what are they talking about?  

Pam and Moe Myers at the auction busy at 

work…who looks like they know what they are 

doing?  My bets on PAM! 

There’s Kris and Tom…Brian and Jocelyne…posing 

for the camera and having a good time! 

Jocelyne is our new 

Vana…she’s modeling a 

carnival beaded hat 



Thanks to Bob Grissom… 
 

who gave a wonderful and informative 

talk on “His Favorites”.  Fantastic color 

and rarities were in abundance….Thanks, 

Bob for being our guest speaker and 

attendee at the 2009 NECGA Convention. 



 

 
 

WINNING 

ROOM 

DISPLAYS… 

1ST 

PLACE 

2ND  

PLACE 

First Place went to Jocelyne Granger from Canada for her very inventive and 

festive Mardi Gras display winning $75. 
 

Second Place went to Jerry Garrow from New York for his seasonal display 

of peach opal pieces winning $50 for the 2nd year in a row.   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CARNIVAL APPAREL & JEWELRY by Diane & 

Dick Wetherbee…Diane gave a very informative and interesting 

talk on the history of buttons, handbags, and hatpins 



 

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR BANQUET FAMILY...2009 

Yvette & Paul Berube 

Brian and Jocelyne 

Granger, Harold and 

Lynne March, Bruce 

K. and Anna Ketola 
 
(left) Robin Brown, 

Emil Seymour 

 

(right) Scott & Karen 

Silver, and Lauren 

(above) Steve Lindquist, Kris & Norm Spicher 

(left) Don & Kris Dorais, Gary Sullivan  

Elaine Law, Pam & Moe Myers, Yvette Berube 

(left) Marge & Bob Grissom 

(Below)Jack Oliver and Kris Dorais 
Sorry Jerry, our picture came out 

blurry 

Gary Lickver, Henry & Freda Simonis 



 

New England Carnival Glass Assoc. 
Convention 2009  

     

          

          

          

NAME OF 
GUEST : 

 Number of Guests 
Attending:  

 Total Paid :   

          

          

Gary Lickver   1   $28.50   

Gary Sullivan   1   $28.50   

Steven Lindquist    1   $28.50   

Freda & Henry Simonis   2   $57.00   

Jerry Garrow   1   $28.50   

Elaine law     1   $28.50   

Marilyn & Harold March   2   $57.00   

John Oliver    1   $28.50   

Paul D     2   $57.00   

 Moe & Pam    2   $57.00   

Norman Spicher    1   $28.50   

Robin Brown & Emile Seymour   2   $57.00   

Bruce & Ann  Ketola    2   $57.00   

Kris & Don Dorais    2   $57.00   

Mr & Mrs Brian Granger   2   $57.00   

Scott Silver    3   $85.50   

Tom Burns          

          

          

          

          

   Total  26 Paid   $741.00   

          

Hotel bill to included a Food and Beverage Minimum of 34 paid meals     

Mini Auction money received             $1,020.50   

Total money received        $1,761.50  

          

Expenses :          

Thur night Pizza Party                                $173.85      

Friday Night Banquet    $1,151.01      

 Total due the Four Points     $1,384.85   

          

Auction Flyers       $400.00   

Hospitality Room items      $26.57   

Split Fee for the Mini Glass Auction     $257.50   

1st prize room $75.00 Second Prize for Room display $60.00   $135.00   

Total expenses Paid        $2,203.92  

          

          

Convention Loss of:        $442.42  

Based on Audit          
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

• For those that donated food 
items to the hospitality room 

• For those that donated mini 
auction items…auction raised 
over $700 

• For those that worked the 
auction and helped Tom 

• For everyone that made our 
2009 convention a success! 

 
…and Thank You for anyone we 
may have forgotten! 

FENTON’S RIBS by Bob Smith 
Among some carnival collectors you can get a 

discussion going as to whether this tumbler is 

actually a Fenton product or not. Some dealers tend 

to think that this might have been made by 

Jeannette.  I am not one of those who share such 

doubts although I have not seen it in any Fenton 

catalog. 

       This is the exact tumbler (minus the two 

stippled fish scale bands) as the Fenton Scale 

Bands tumbler.  It has the exact 24 interior ribs 

inside the glass as the Scale Bands and also has the 

very same dimensions. This tumbler is a rich 

marigold color, whereas the Scale Bands comes in 

the same color plus the rare blue and green colors.  

       There are far fewer of the Fenton’s Ribs to be 

found than the regular Scale Bands tumbler.  I tend 

to believe that some of these where produced 

before the Scale Bands and someone had the 

afterthought that the addition of the two bands 

would improve the design. The measurements for 

this tumbler (and 

for the Scale Bands tumblers are: 4” high, 3 1/8”  

          rim, and a 2 7/8” base.  Happy Hunting! 

          Feedback – necgabobsm@aol.com 

 

Mail in your 
election 
ballots 

by 
October 18th! 

 



Fanciful  
                                                                                       by  Moe Myers 

  

  

             My latest acquisition for my Dugan collection is this 
Fanciful 9" Plate by Dugan in a soft purple with electric blue hi-
lites. The photo came out somewhat dark whereas it is a rich near 
lavender purple. For some unknown reason this one eluded the 
high priced buyers and ended up being mine as the gavel fell.  I 
was thrilled when I opened up the double boxed item and there it 
was in lovely balanced color and in mint condition for under 
$200.00.  I was going to bring it to Show & Tell but I already have 
two other rare items to bring for all attendees to see and learn 
about first hand.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NOMINATION BALLOT 

TERM:   OCT. 2009- OCT. 2011 

         Approve  Deny 

      

PRESIDENT:   Don Dorais 

    Scott Silver       

   Write In:    ___________________ 

 

 

VICE PRESIDENT: Bruce Reinikainen 

    Emil Seymour  

   Write In:    ___________________ 

 

 

TREASURER:    Robin Brown 

   Write In:    ___________________ 

 
 

SECRETARY:    Kristine Dorais 

   Write In:    ___________________ 
 

 

Board of Directors (2 year term)  PLEASE ELECT 3 
 
 Anna Ketola     Gary Sullivan  

    
 Norm Spicher    Steve Lindquist          

   

  
 

Mail ballots back to: 

Don Dorais,  

150 Highland Avenue, 

Cumberland, RI 02864 

or bring them to the meeting on Oct. 18
th

. 
(One ballot per person/envelopes will be opened at the meeting) 

Please 

Vote! 

 


